NOTICE

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that there is a rescheduling
of the second Term Evaluation. We
acknowledge for the inconvenience you faced
while attending your first day paper. Kindly
follow the new timing for the further
Evaluation. It is to inform you that today’s 28"
September 2020  evaluation has been
rescheduled on 3™ October 2020. Kindly follow
the new time table. We are grateful to you for
your kind co-operation.

Thank you

Headmistress




